STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS26195C1

Previous language in Section 49-105 of Idaho Code referenced Gross Vehicle Weight Rating (GVWR) as the
standard for classifying Commercial Driver's License classes. Proposed amendments to this section would
change classification standards to Actual Vehicle Weight instead of GVWR.

FISCAL NOTE

No fiscal impact as the process of enforcing these rules is already in place.

Contact:

Representative Sage G. Dixon
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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